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N e w s l e t t e r  

Message from the Principal 
Pre-primary Assembly 
Congratulations to the students and staff in EC2 and EC3 for their 
amazing assembly presentation and item.  They looked awesome and 
definitely had fun performing in front of an audience.  The students 
were very brave to get up and speak in front of the whole school.  It 
always makes me very proud to see how confident our students 
are.  Well done again to all involved in preparing the students. 
  
Faction Cross Country  
Congratulations to Mr Gaspar on running a wonderful event.  We 
both made the tough decision to cancel on Wednesday and go ahead 
on Thursday.  It is so difficult to predict weather but I was impressed 
with the resilience of our students and staff.  Unfortunately I didn’t 
get to see much of it as I was in meetings but I have only had positive 
feedback from students, staff and parents.  It was a wonderful whole 
school event which enabled students to cheer each other on and 
support their faction.  I also heard there was some wonderful 
dancing! 
  
School Board  
The meeting was held on Monday 12 June where our On Entry data 
was presented by Mrs Nguyen and Mrs de Burgh to show how our 

students in Pre primary to Year 2 are progressing.  We also reviewed 
the school budget.  We are looking for 2-3 more parents to join the 
school board and if you are interested, please email me 
at Janice.cuculoska@education.wa.edu.au and I can give you more 
information.  It is a great way to support the school and have a say. 
 
P&C meeting  
This was also held on Monday 12 June with a great turn 
out.  Planning for Term 3 events was completed and more 
information will come out soon.  
  
Long Service Leave  
I will be on leave for the first four weeks of term 3.  Mrs Petkoff will 
be acting Principal and Mrs Nguyen will be acting Deputy and I know 
they will lead the school wonderfully and that you will all support 
them.  I am sad that I will be missing some great school events but I 
look forward to hearing about them. 
Mrs Cuculoska 
Principal 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Week 6-10 Term 2 PBS Focus 
We are respectful when we walk around the school safely.   
At Camboon Primary School we encourage respectful and 
responsible behaviour amongst all students, staff and the wider 
community.  Our new PBS focus is ‘we are respectful when we move 
around the school safely’.  We can show this by always walking; 

• Inside our classrooms 

• In the wet areas 

• On the footpaths 

• On the grassed areas around the buildings. 
This is for the safety of everyone who enters the school, and we 
encourage our students to follow this expectation to ensure a safe 
environment for themselves and others.  When we demonstrate this 
expectation and ensure the safety of others, our students are 
demonstrating respectful and responsible behaviour.  Respectful 
behaviour is important so we can build positive relationships of trust, 
safety and wellbeing.   
 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS: 
Wednesday 14 June 

• Canteen open 
Thursday 15 June 

• Canteen Open 

• Scitech excursion, Year Two 
Friday 16 June 

• Canteen Open 
Wednesday 21 June 

• Canteen Open 
Thursday 22 June 

• Canteen Open 

• AQWA excursion, Pre Primary 
Friday 23 June 

• Canteen Open 
Monday 26 June 

• Zoo excursion, Year Four 
Wednesday 28 June 

• Canteen Open 
Thursday 29 June 

• Canteen Open 
Friday 30 June 

• Assembly Year Two. 

• End of Term Two 
SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 

Monday 17 July 

• Staff Development Day - PUPIL FREE DAY 
Tuesday 18 July 

• Students commence Term 3, including EC1B 
Wednesday 19 July 

• Canteen Open 

• ECA1 commence Term 3 
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Before School, After School and Vacation Care 
onsite at Camboon Primary School.  
Contact Care for Kids OSHC on 0456 857 463  
or camboonoshc@careforkidswa.net.au  
or obtain a flyer from the school office. 
FOR SCHOOL HOLIDAYS PROGRAMS,  

21 July 2023 
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Year One Scitech Excursion.  
This week, our Year One classes hopped on a bus and 
headed to Scitech for the day. The students had a 
fantastic time exploring the exhibitions and learning 
about how simple machines work. They also got to 
watch an entertaining puppet show about reusing 
materials to create something new!  

Overall, the students had a great day and were 
exhausted by the time we arrived back at school. A 
huge thank you to our parent helpers on the day. Your 
support ensured that a fantastic day was had by all.  

Mrs Mekins and Mrs Nguyen 

Merit Certificates 
Friday, 9 June 2023 

Congratulations to the following students, who were 
awarded merit awards at the most recent assembly. 

 
EC2  Elroy   Paige  
EC3  Emrys  Mya Tia 
Room 1  Adam  Dylan   
Room 2  Annabelle Wesley  
Room 3  Billy    Haris  
Room 4  Samreen Tegveer 
Room 7  Bianca  Charlotte   
Room 8  Matengys Medina 
Room 9  Dijana  Predrag 
Room 10 Breanna Mattia-Marco 
Room 15 Eleaner Matthew  
Room 16 Adam  Xavier  
Room 17 Harry   Melissa Mia            Tia 

 

  

AUSSIE OF THE MONTH 
The Aussie of the Month Award is a West Australian 
primary school based award program which has been in 
operation for over ten years, with the participation of 
hundreds of schools across the state.  
 
Like all of our awards the ‘Aussie of the Month’ recognises 
personal endeavour, achievement and contribution to the 
community. The awards also reflect some of the values we 
share as Australians, a sense of fair play, generosity of 
spirit, commitment to community, participation and a real 
concern for the environment. 

Congratulations to our March 
Aussie of the Month recipient. 

Nyla—Room 10 
 
 

MONSTER SMILES 
Monster Smiles is an initiative created by one of our former 
students, Joe. You can read about Joe and his journey to 
develop Monster Smiles at  
https://www.monstersmiles.com.au. Joe believes that when 
we practice random acts of kindness, it releases positivity: 
We feel better and the recipients of our acts feel better, which 
then makes them more likely to be kind to other people. 
This year we have introduced a “Smiles and Kindness” Award 
for students who are positive role models within the school. 
The award will be presented by Mrs Cuculoska at 
assemblies. Students will receive a certificate, and a Monster 
Smiles pillowcase, donated by Joe.  

 Congratulations to our June 
Smiles and Kindness recipient. 

Anastasija—Room EC2 
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Camboon Primary School staff  and canteen carparks.  
A reminder that parents and carers are 
not to use the staff and canteen car 
parks, including when dropping off and 
collecting children.  Your cooperation is 
necessary to ensure the safety of all 
students.  During school hours, cars 
should park in the Wylde Road Reserve 
car park or on the streets around the 
school as sign posted.   


